
The date: 12/27/2022 
The week number: 52 
The walk number: 1694 
The weather: 64F; cloudy 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Chip O’Connor,  

Marsha Hirano-Nakanishi, Judi Sato, Chris Moreno 
  
The birds (22) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

5 Red-whiskered Bulbul 0.38 

12  Bushtit 0.88 

26 American  Crow 1 

7 Mourning Dove 0.62 

1 House Finch 0.88 

11 American Goldfinch 0.50 

26 Lesser Goldfinch 1 

1 Species Hawk 0 

1 Anna’s Hummingbird 0.88 

4 Dark-eyed Junco 0.75 

3 Ruby-crowned Kinglet 1 

1  Merlin 0 

11 Red-crowned Parrot 0 

2 Black Phoebe 1 

24 Band-tailed Pigeon 1 

3 Common Raven 1 

1 California Scrub-Jay 0 

1 House Sparrow 0.38 

2 California Towhee 0.75 

1 Spotted Towhee 0.12 

12 Yellow-rumped Warbler 1 

6 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 13:47. Tournament Park was open. 
 
We had a spectacular walk, not because of the numbers, but because we saw a Merlin!   Not 
often that we see one of those. We observed 22 species, two above the median but six short of 
a record. We had to speed up the walk up a bit because it started to sprinkle around 1:19 pm. 
But, no one got soaked. It was starting to get more serious just as we ended. Happy New Year 
everyone! 
 
Alan, 
12/28/2022 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 


